From: Jonathan Lampe <JLampe@CityofWatertown.org>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Megan Dunneisen <MDunneisen@CityofWatertown.org>

Subject: Written submission for plan commission October 24 public hearing

Megan, could you please forward this to the plan commission for October 24's public hearing.

Commissioners,

As Alderperson for Watertown District 2 | would like to endorse the proposed uses before you for the Flores-
Martinez project at 711 N. Church St. The Spaulding/Church St. area is home to a healthy and mixed cluster of
businesses, including a bar, a real estate office, a tank depo, a veterinarian and several trades. The addition of a
new restaurant would be welcomed by District 2 residents, business employees, and people headed to the high
school or north out of town. Furthermore, this is an opportunity to reactivate an otherwise idle commercial space,
and this business will likely increase employment and activity in the area.

Regards,
Jonathan Lampe

- City of Watertown District 2 Alderperson
- Serving on Finance, Tourism, Health and Library (Through Apr 2023)

- jlampe@cityofwatertown.org - 920-248-0656 (cell/text)




